
Printed on: 29/07/2022 09:10:07

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/07/2022  12:23:392022/3090/T INT Lynnette Kyme It would seem to me that this garden is being removed of its trees by 'stealth' since already the applicants 

have felled a 50 year old silver birch tree and shredded other trees and shrubs in the past week - and this 

according to your website, before the main planning permission has been approved.  You have other 

applications for the same garden to affect tree work, and original plans and reports stated quite clearly there 

would be little impact to the trees planted by the original owners.  Why are they now seeking to remove more 

trees one by one?  So the council won't notice perhaps ?
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